Crossley Hall

Growing and Blossoming Primar‘y' Sch00|

“Aspiration, Inclusion, Happiness”

Monday 24th March 2025

Year 4 MTC Meeting

Dear Parents/Carers,

We would like to invite you into school on Monday 28th April at 9am - 9.30am. The aim of
this session is to find out more about the multiplication check that will take place with your
child in June.

The session will start with a quick intfroduction to the MTC and then you will be given the
opportunity to work with your child/children in their classroom on some multiplication
activities. We will then come back together to discuss how to best support your
child/children at home and you will have the opportunity to ask any questions you may
have around the check.

To book yourself in please follow the following instructions:
e Log yourself in to your Arbor Parent Portal
e Scroll down to ‘Clubs’
e Click on ‘Year 4 MTC Parents Meeting’ and book yourself in

We look forward to seeing you there!
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